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An independent certified public accountant or registered accountant will audit the food 
services fund annually.  The audit will comply with federal requirements. 
 
The food services program will be operated on a non-profit basis.  Any income derived 
from the operation of the program will be used to support the food services program and 
will not be used for any other purpose. 
 
The board shall review on an annual basis a summary of the food services financial records 
and be advised of recommendations for changes to the program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


